Craig. Sondra

From: Elsen, Nikki

Sent: Tuesday, May 31, 2022 8:55 AM
To: Craig, Sondra

Subject: FW: 22-0636 Support

From: Dillon Mader <dillonmader@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 31, 2022 8:17 AM

To: Elsen, Nikki <Elsenn@cityoflacrosse.org>
Subject: 22-0636 Support

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***

Hi there,

As a citizen of La Crosse County, | support the Ordinance Prohibiting Conversion Therapy. We must stop pathologizing
LGBTGIA folks in our community, and we must align with medical best practice.

Best,
Dillon Mader

Sent from my iPhone



